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Dear Parents, 
 
This is a final reminder to kindly check with the accounts department if there are any 
pending dues for your ward, including tuition, transfer, mess, or annual fees till date. 

Despite several reminders, if the fees are not remitted immediately, your ward will not 
be permitted to write their exams starting tomorrow,10 September 2024.We appreciate 
your prompt attention to this matter. 

 
KINDLY DO NOT BLAME THE SCHOOL FOR STOPPING THE CHILDREN FROM 

WRITING THEIR EXAMS. 
 
 

 
Regards 
 

 
Principal                                                              
Dr N Jahnavi Reddy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


